
 

 

Charles H. Noski 

PO Box 97017 

Redmond, WA 98052 

 

 

 

 

January 13, 2014 

 

Office of the Secretary 

PCAOB 

1666 K Street, N.W. 

Washington, DC 20006-2803 

 

Re: PCAOB Rulemaking Docket Matter No. 029 

 

Board Members: 

 

I currently serve on the boards of directors of three public companies, and am Chairman of the 

Audit Committee of two of those companies.  I have read the submission of Dennis R. Beresford 

dated January 6, 2014 regarding this proposal (copy attached) and am in full agreement with the 

views expressed therein.  Thank you for the opportunity to express my views on this important 

matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charles H. Noski 




























